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25 July 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have reached the end of another successful year. The Leaver’s Service this week was a great tribute to the 
Year 4 children and celebrated their years at the school. Congratulations also to Juliette, Aarav, Oha, Luka and 
Raif all of whom won well deserved Governor Awards. Also, Sean for winning the Governor’s Outstanding Pupil 
Award. We are certainly very proud of all our Year 4 pupils and those that received awards.   
 
Many thanks to the Year 4 parents and children who have given the school a class set of The Wild Robot by Peter 
Brown. This is a very welcome and useful gift for the school and particularly for our more able readers in Year 4. 
 
I would also like to thank the Year 4 community for their wider contribution to the school. Many of the children 
and their families have been a great support over the years. The TSSSA in particular will miss their wisdom and 
experience. Thank you. 
 
This year we have achieved a successful SIAMS. This inspection investigates the extent to which church schools 
are distinctively and recognisably Christian institutions. The governors and staff at the school were thrilled with 
our positive outcome and excellent report. The report recognises the hard work and skill which goes into 
ensuring that our school’s Christian focus impacts positively in all areas of our work. The nurturing environment 
and the priority on well being was highlighted. The full report can be read here, https://tssfirst.co.uk/our-
school/siams  
 
The visit and school trip diary has been busy throughout the year with highlights such as Kidzania, The Natural 
History Museum, a visit from Florence Nightingale, Odds Farm Park and Whipsnade Zoo, not to mention the 
Year 4 Ufton Court residential trip.  
 
The work of the TSSSA has been amazing. Many thanks to those who put together another wonderful Party in 
the Playground. The association has thrived under the leadership of Kim and Abi and thanks to the many parents 
and friends who support their work. The TSSSA AGM has been arranged for 9th October at 7pm in school. All 
parents are very welcome. 
 
I would like to thank all our staff, governors, parents and friends of the school for the support over the year and 
wish you all a relaxing summer break. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Louise Lovegrove 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/our-school/siams
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Dates: 

25 July 2024 Term finishes at 3.15pm except for after school care 

09 October 2024 TSSSA AGM in school at 7pm 

24 October 2024 Pupil Term Ends 

25 October 2024 In Service Training Day 

04 November 2024 Pupil Term Starts 

20 December 2024 Pupil Term ends 

 

Resources Request 
We are wanting to improve the variety of activities at playtime.  If you would like to donate any of the following 
items, please bring to the school office. Thank you. 
 

• dinosaurs, minibeasts- especially spiders and scorpions, wild animals  

• dolls house furniture 

• construction- Lego, Mobilo, etc 

• Playmobil  

• Dressing up/Role Play 

 
 
Summer Reading- a reminder 
The library is also hosting free activities throughout the summer break. Please follow the link to find out more: 
https://rbwm.afcinfo.org.uk/blog_articles/4971-marvellous-makers-summer-reading-challenge-2024  
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